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To: 







Attention: Office Manager


(V)






(F) 





Re: Patient: 





      DOB: 





Dear Sir or Madam, 

It has come to our attention that your office has been sending communications intended for our records to another physician’s office – the office of Dr. Richard A. Valentine of Phenix City.  This error is likely unintentional in nature due to similarities in physician names.  Please update your records and send communications regarding this patient to the address/fax listed above.

Regards,

R. Jason Valentine, M.D.

